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Please contact our team at Landside.Dampier@pilbaraports.com.au or on 

9159 6533 for further information or guidance. 

 

LD25/043 – Dampier Cargo Wharf East & West - MAINTENANCE SHUTDOWN 

  
  
ATTENTION: All DCW and Port of Dampier site users 

ISSUE DATE: 28-08-2025 

ISSUED BY: Landside Operations Supervisor (Dampier) 

 

Pilbara Ports Terminal Operations is advising of a planned maintenance shutdown on the 

Dampier Cargo Wharf East and West berths from 0600hrs 16th September to 1800hrs 18th 

September 2025. This shutdown applies to all shipping on the DCW. 

Berth applications for this period will not be accepted. Any vessel alongside DCW will be 

required to depart ahead of shutdown commencement time. 

 

 

Any queries regarding this notice should be directed to Landside Operations via the contact 

details below. 
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